Steven Liang

From: nheltzer <nheltzer@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 11:04 PM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Comment for the record

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

As a senior citizen and long time resident of Philadelphia, | feel that Philadelphia water rates are exorbitantly high. |
implore the Commission to halt any increase and in fact reduce water rates for long term, retired, city residents.

Ned Heltzer

Philadelphia, PA 19130





